
                                                                                             

April 4,2023 

 

Good morning IS 201! This is Zain from 731 this Talk A lot Tuesday on 

behalf of the SEAL Team. 

Ah! The infamous 404 error page. If I had a nickel for each time I ran 

across that message on my computer, I would be a millionaire. Nevertheless, 

did you realize that today is 404?  That’s right today is 404 day. So, let's 

celebrate its significance by discussing how important internet safety is. 

The Internet is nothing more than a world passing notes in a 

classroom, as Jim Carrey once said. However, those notes can occasionally be 

rather inappropriate and dangerous, especially for young children. To 

prevent young kids from coming across some questionable stuff online, the 

government had to intervene and enact legislation. 

But we can't just rely on the government to do all the work. It's up to 

us to spread knowledge and instruction on the value of internet safety. By 

working together, we can change things and permanently solve this issue. 

Safety "doesn't happen by accident," as the proverb says. Let's make every 

day a 404-free day and make sure we are safe when using the internet. 



Thanks for listening and have a Time to Troubleshoot Tuesday 

 

SEAL Team pledge: 

We are the Dyker S.E.A.L. Team 

Positivity is our dream 

We teach it every day 

To help others live the optimistic way 

We learn to control our emotions and feelings 

So, we always have effective social dealings 

No stone left unturned; no person left behind 

Every member of our team has the power to be kind 

We spread kindness to our friends, families, and those who need a smile 

When facing hardships and adversity, the S.E.A.L. Team goes the extra mile 

                                                            


